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Sonop wishes to extend a warm welcome to Hilma Mathias, Nilorence Josea and     

Maryka Meier who joined the Sonop Team in April, we trust that they will add            

immeasurable value to our growing team. 

Hilma Mathias       

is the new Wages    
Administrator for both 

the vegetable and 
grape departments.  
She is in training on 
the wages program 

and workers          
contracts. 

Nilorence Josea   

is appointed as the 
Pack House Assistant 
and will help with all 

the day to day             
operations of the Pack 

House.  He will also 
keep al needed stats 

up to date. 

Maryka Meier  

is the new Personal 

Assistant for our     

Director, Albert van 

der Merwe, she is  

handling his daily 

schedule, travelling 

and office               

administration.  
May you all prosper and grow with our Sonop family. 

Name & Surname: : Mac-Virian Ihuhua Place of birth:  Windhoek   

Favourite colour:  Grey           Favourite food:  Pizza 

When did you start working at Sonop: 09.11.2019 

What ’s your position at Sonop:  Weather and Scouting 

Your favourite Sonop produce:  Grapes 

Who’s your role model in the  Sonop team : Willie vd Heever & Callie Calitz  

 Your wish for Sonop Farms:   To achieve great success and prosper in all 

            aspect and open different branches all over Namibia. 

G e t  t o  k n o w . . . M A C - V I R I A N  I H U H U A  
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EMPLOYEE OF THE 

MONTH 

Congratulations to  

LONIA SHIMUANDI our Security. 

Thank you for your hard work. We 

are very proud of you. 

BIRTHDAYS - MAY 

HILMA MATHIAS 04MAY 

NICO VAN DER MERWE JR 06 MAY 

LIAH VAN DER MERWE 06 MAY 

ENJE VAN DER MERWE 09 MAY 

STANLEY DAWIDS 14 MAY 

ANTHONY GERTZE 18 MAY 

HELVI MALENGI 23 MAY 

ANABELL VAN DER MERWE 25 MAY 

ILANA OOSTHUIZEN 26 MAY 

 

The tomato harvesting season is on hand again.  Dedicated hard 

 work throughout this first 4 months of this year and good 

 preparation has ensured that the fruits and plants are of  

 outstanding quality and the harvest looks very promising.          

We will be starting our harvest the first week of May 2020. 

PROSPECTS FOR THE MONTH OF MAY 

May everybody experience God's 

blessing in nature and the      

privilege of working in the fields. 

Sonop wishes the Sonop    
management and team good 

luck on a great season ahead.  
Keep up with the hard work. 

We are proud of you. 

Send us your answer to:   lydia@sonop.com.na 


